Cartmel CE Primary School News, April 2021
It’s been a great pleasure to welcome all children back to the School after two months of home learning for the majority of them. They have settled back into their routines very well, and have enjoyed being reunited with their friends in their classrooms and the playground. It has also been nice to see the lovely artwork they have produced during lockdown on the theme of ‘Somewhere Over the Rainbow’, highlighting some of the positives of the pandemic and the selfless contributions of so many people in our community. 

We are grateful for the support of parents and carers in ensuring a smooth and safe return to school, and for encouraging (and sometimes cajoling!) children to stay engaged with their work over January and February. We know it has not always been easy. Teachers will be helping children to catch up with any progress that is needed, but of course it is their general wellbeing that is a crucial priority at the moment. We all sincerely hope that this will be the last reunion of its kind, and that we can enjoy the Summer Term together uninterrupted.
